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January 24, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Staff: 
 
The Westhill Central School District has received the results for lead testing the water at Walberta 
Park Elementary School. All potable water outlets that are in service were tested. Twelve outlets 
came back with levels matching or exceeding the action level, 5 micrograms per liter, 0.005 
milligrams per liter (mg/l), or 5 parts per billion. Non potable water signs have been placed next to 
the non-compliant outlets until remediation and retesting is completed. 
 
Please feel free to contact my office if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
Thomas Curtis 
Director of Facilities 
Westhill Central School District 
201 Cherry Road 
Syracuse, NY 13219 
(315) 426-3396 

STEPHEN R. DUNHAM 
Superintendent of Schools 

400 Walberta Road 
Syracuse, New York 13219-2214 

Phone (315) 426-3272 
Fax (315) 488-6411 

 

STEVEN E. SMITH 
Assistant Superintendent for 

Business Administration 
Phone (315) 426-3000 

RICHARD B. CHAPMAN 
Assistant Superintendent for 
Curriculum and Instruction 
Phone (315) 426-3272 
 


